
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

                 Kindergarten Information & Registration 
        Beginning February 26, 2018 at the Riley Educational Center 

allenparkschools.com 
 

Allen Park Public Schools is ready to welcome your child for Kindergarten for 
the 2018-19 school year!  The process is easy and we’re here to help. 

     
   Whether this is your first child attending school, or you live in the district and 
already have a child attending APPS, or already have a child attending APPS through our school of 
choice program, we need you to enroll your school age/younger siblings through our registration 
process.  *The entry age for Kindergarten for the 2018-19 school year - your child must be 5 
years of age by September 1, 2018.*   
 

You can begin the enrollment process on-line at:                           
https://sisweb.resa.net/AllenPark/preenrollment/login.aspx    
Then fill out the enrollment packet from our website: 

https://www.allenparkschools.com/Enrollment/ 
You can then print the pre-enrollment form and the enrollment packet from the website (or email 
to andrewsk@appublicschools.com with your child’s name in the subject) and bring it with you to 
register your child.  We also have packets available for pick up at the Riley address.  Enrollment 
takes place at the Riley Education Center, 9601 Vine Ave., Allen Park, Monday through Friday 
between the hours of 7:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m.  (Closed February 19-20 for Mid-winter Break)   

Questions – Kathy Andrews, 313.827.1154 
Please bring: 
 *Original Birth Certificate    
 *Driver’s License of Parent/Legal Guardian (for ID purposes only) 

*Proof of Residency (Check website for acceptable proof’s) 
*Current School of Choice families –Name/grade of student currently enrolled in Allen Park Public Schools 

 *Immunization records or Wayne County Health Dept. Waiver (Required for enrollment) 
 *Health Information Form/ Physical (Required by the first day of school) 
 *Vision Screening Record (Required for Kindergarten enrollment) 
              
     
     

 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR – KINDERGARTEN ROUND UP 
MONDAY, MAY 7, 2018 – 6:30 P.M. 

at Arno, Bennie and Lindemann Elementary 

  

Young 5’s 
If you are interested in the Young 5’s Program,  
please refer to the website for info/updates. 

Departments> Schools 

*Children who are 5 years of age by September 2 thru 
December 1 may only be enrolled for kindergarten at the 
request of parent through a signed waiver process. 


